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Curriculum and Technology Committee 

Minutes of Wednesday, July 7, 2021 
 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Wednesday, 
July 7, 2021 at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford,  
WI 53034 
 
Present:  Steve Weinheimer, member via phone in; Heather Cramer, Superintendent 
 

New Business:  

 Summer School 2021—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the numbers for summer school.  She said that numbers were 

similar to session 1.  The district is pleased with the second session count.  There are classes going on in both buildings still.   

 Summer Technology Planning—Mrs. Cramer updated that the summer tech help is going well and that they are working on 

updating computers and getting the new computers in for set up.  The devices are coming into the district.  Mr. Miller had to 

get all devices set up for summer school.   

 Kids Club—Mrs. Cramer discussed the hiring process for Kid’s Club and sought input from the committee.  She also discussed 

the Kid’s Club handbook with the committee. 

 HS/MS Handbook--Tabled 

 Athletic Code Handbook—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee with the one change in the handbook for next year in regards 

to academic ineligibility and when it begins following a grading period.  The change was made for clarification purposes. 

 Technology Updates—Mr. Miller was on vacation and not able to attend the meeting for updates.   

 Science Update—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on a new science elective for the HS, Geology.  The class is offered 

every other year to expand the science offerings for HS students.   

 


